
From: Dennise Braeutigam
To: Laurie Gharis
Cc: Deornette Monteleone
Subject: EXEC 49581 FAX
Date: Friday, July 26, 2024 3:48:31 PM
Attachments: EXEC 49581 FAX_20240726_1722019591_258 (003).pdf

Good afternoon,
We received the attached fax this afternoon. Is this something your office would
handle or do I need to assign it to someone else? This is a new one for me.
Thank you,
Dennise
 
 

From: eFax Corporate <message@inbound.efax.com> 
Sent: Friday, July 26, 2024 1:47 PM
To: FAX3939 <FAX3939@tceq.texas.gov>
Subject: Corporate eFax message from "2106871185" - 7 page(s)

 

Login

Service Notification

 

You have received a 7 page fax at 2024-07-26
13:46:31.

* The reference number for this fax is
usw2a.prod.afc_did5-1722019404-
15122335252-258.
Please click here if you have any questions
regarding this message or your service. You
may also contact Corporate Support:

US
Email: corporatesupport@mail.efax.com
Phone: 1 (323) 817-3202 or 1 (800) 810-2641

EU
Email: corporatesupporteu@mail.efax.com
Phones:
+44 2030055252
+33 171025330

 

Customer Service

Need help with your account?

Email:

corporatesupport@mail.efax.com
 

Phone:

1(323) 817-3202
1(800) 810-2641 (toll-free)
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July 26, 2024 


HEB 566 2106871185 >> 15122335252 


JUSTIN McCORD 
12113 Old Cottonwood Lane 


Huntersville, North Carolina 28078 
408-223-5776


Ms. Kelly Keel, Executive Director Also via FAX: 512-239-3939 
Texas Commission on Environmental Quality 
MC 109 
P.O. Box 13087 
Austin, Texas 78711-3087 


Dear Ms. Keel: 


1 received a notice that you have granted me status as an affected party in the matter involving 
Municipal Operations LLC's request to build a wastewater treatment plant on the Guajolote 
Ranch in Northwest Bexar County. 


While I am grateful for this designation, I must inform you that I no longer live on Edens 
Canyon in San Antonio, but have moved my family to the Charlotte, NC area. 
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However, I respectfully request that you substitute Mr. Michael Schick for me, as his property at 
23007 Linwood Ridge, San Antonio, TX 78255 (just a few houses down), also abuts the 
Guajolote Ranch. His home is located a similar distance from the proposed discharge site, and 
his letters to the TCEQ were filed in a timely manner and mirrored many of the same iu-guments 
I made in my letter to TCEQ. 


See attached two letters - one by Mr. Schick to Governor Abbott and cc'd to all three 
commissioners, and one from many of the people whose property, like mine, abuts the Ouajolote 
Ranch, and qualify as affected parties due to their proximity to the discharge site. 


Therefore, I believe Mr. Schick, in particular, qualifies as an affected person and should replace 
me as a faithful representative for other abutting properties in The Canyons at Scenic Loop 
neighborhood. Mr. Schick may be reached at 571-296·9601 if you or your staff have any 
questions. 


Thank you for giving this request your fair and careful attention. 


Very respectfully. 


Justin McCord 
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Thank you for using the eFax Corporate
service!
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